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We, the English department are very proud to share that our student Yueng 
Siu Hong-Steven (5C) has yet again made us very proud. His recent writing 
titled "Reading is an attitude" was selected as a star writing and was 
published in Young Post on 10 March 2014.  It made us, the teachers, very 
proud when a student outperforms and receives such recognition. 


